
H S R P  P O R T S M O U T H  P U B L I C  M E E T I N G
The Hydrographic Services Review Panel (HSRP) is a Federal Advisory Committee to the Administrator of the National 
Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA) and will convene a public meeting on September 11–13, 2017, in 
Portsmouth, New Hampshire. The meeting will focus on broad issues related to hydrographic and navigation services 
including research, development and technology. The HSRP will receive presentations, comments, suggestions, discuss 
and make recommendations to NOAA on navigation related products and services.

The HSRP advises NOAA on matters that affect marine transportation, safe navigation, commercial shipping, ocean 
and coastal stewardship including restoration, coastal and marine spatial planning, geospatial data, recreational 
boating, balancing coastal intelligence and coastal resilience, emerging Arctic priorities, and other topics.

Stakeholders are encouraged to express view points to the Panel members and NOAA at the public comment periods during 
the meeting, as well as in advance or afterwards via email to Hydroservices.panel@noaa.gov with the subject line  Provide 
HSRP Comments.

N O A A  H Y D R O G R A P H I C  S E R V I C E S  R E V I E W  P A N E L

Information www.nauticalcharts.noaa.gov/ocs/hsrp/hsrp.htm

Past HSRP Meetings www.nauticalcharts.noaa.gov/ocs/hsrp/meetings.htm

Contact Lynne Mersfelder-Lewis, HSRP program manager, National Ocean Service, Office of Coast 
Survey, NOAA (N/NSD), telephone 240–533–0064, email:  Lynne.Mersfelder@noaa.gov

DATE and TIME: September 11, 2017 0830 to 1200
September 12, 2017 0900 to 1430
September 13, 2017 0830 to 1500

Agenda times are subject to change—please consult webpage and meeting agenda at
www.nauticalcharts.noaa.gov/ocs/hsrp/meetings_seattle2017.htm


